
TOWN OF PELICAN 
MINUTES OF REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

MAY 10TH, 2021 
 
The regular meeting of the Town of Pelican Board was called to order by Chairman Gerald Roou 
on Monday, May 10th, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. in the Pelican Town Hall. Notice of the meeting was posted 
in accordance with Wisconsin’s Open Meeting Law. 

Roll call: Present were Chairman Gerald Roou, Supervisors Dave Hollands and Walter Dahlquist, 
Treasure Cindy Carroll and Clerk Mike Ring. 

Motion/second Dahlquist/Hollands to approve the May 10th, 2021 agenda. All aye on voice vote and 
motion carried.  
 
 
Motion/second Hollands/Dahlquist to approve minutes of the regular town board meeting of April 
26th, 2021.   All aye on voice vote and motion carried. 
 
 
15 Minutes of informal public comments- None 
 
Jackie Cody came and spoke about a bike path from the City limits to Nicolet Collage. She was 
hoping the Town would help with this along side Hwy G. The Board informed her that was County 
right of way and that she needed to speak with them. 
 
 
Motion/second Dahlquist/Hollands to pay vouchers 8999 – 9028 in the amount of $33,528.00 All 
ayes on voice vote and motion carried. 
 

No treasurer’s report. 
 
 
Motion/second Hollands/Dahlquist to approve bartender license for Amy and Jennie Swearingen, 
Deborah Johnson, J Thomas Kelly, and Jackqueline Vinnedge. All aye on voice vote and motion 
carried. 
 
 
Motion/second Dahlquist/Hollands to adjourn at 4:24 pm.  All aye on voice vote and motion carried. 
 
____________________________________ 
/s/Mike Ring, Clerk 
Town of Pelican 


